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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:50 AM
To: 'David Bixler'
Subject: RE: Planned increase by Gulf Power  docket# 160186

Good morning Mr. Bixler, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: David Bixler [mailto:dbix1950@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:46 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Planned increase by Gulf Power docket# 160186 
 
To whom it may concern,  Case docket#  160186  
 
I ask that the PSC Board to deny the Gulf Power rate increase.   We lived on a fixed income.  We live on  SS & Military 
Retirement Pay.  The Federal Gov't did give us a small increase on SS but it was absorbed back to Medicare.  Leaving us 
with a 0 increase on Cost of Living Allowance.   $122 per year is alot of money to me & my wife.  Gulf Power does not 
need this increase.  They reach into their profits to pay for any growth they want to do.  That's my testimony.  Please 
consider to deny this request.  Thank you. 
  

David Bixler 
4574 Bixby Cir    
Pensacola, Fl 32514 
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